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Annual Food Drive - Nov. 1-15

Our school will conduct an Auburn/Alabama Food Drive to support our school’s 
backpack program. The Food Drive will be held from Thursday, November 1 through 
Thursday, November 15. The team that has contributed the highest number of items 
by November 15 will be the winner.
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 YOU CAN WISH YOUR 
CHILD HAPPY 

BIRTHDAY ON OUR 
DIGITAL SIGN FOR 

ONLY $5.00!

READING ALOUD TO YOUR 
CHILD IS THE MOST 

IMPORTANT THING YOU 
CAN DO TO PREPARE 

THEM FOR READING  AND 
LEARNING.  

15 MINUTES OF READING 
ALOUD TO YOUR CHILD 

CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 

MISSING ONE DAY OF 
SCHOOL ACTUALLY 

PUTS KIDS TWO DAYS 
BEHIND THEIR 
CLASSMATES.

ROBERTSDALE ELEMENTARY’S 
NOVEMBER CUB REPORT
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LIM Habit 2-
Begin with 
the End in 
Mind (Have  
a Plan)


The month of October the school focused on Habit 2-Begin with 
the End in Mind (Have a Plan). Below are reminders that you can 
review with your child to help them continue to build on the 
second habit of Leader in Me.


• I plan ahead and set goals for myself


• I am prepared at all times


• I think about how the choices I make now will affect my future


• I think about the positive or negative consequences of my 
actions before I act.


PTO Corner

The PTO would like to say a huge “thank you” to everyone 
who participated in the success of the Fall Festival. To all 
the many parents, teachers and RHS high school students 
who served and donated items, the festival would have not 
happened without your generosity! We sincerely hope that 
all who came had a fantastic time!  

	 Phase two of the shade sail project has been 
approved and ordered. We are currently waiting for the 
company to get our materials in. It should be soon! This 
project has been a lot of fun to work on, and our students 
are enjoying the new shades! 

	 The November PTO meeting has been scheduled for 
Wednesday, November 14th at 8:15. We encourage all who 
can to join us. We would love to hear your feedback about 
the Fall Festival, and any ideas you would like to share with 
us.  
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Nov. 1-15 - Food Drive 

Nov. 1st - 4th Grade 
Montgomery Field Trip 

Nov. 9th - Veteran’s Day 
Program @ 9:00 

Nov. 9th - Progress 
Reports Go Home 

Nov. 12 -Veteran’s Day 
Holiday -No School  

Nov. 14 - PTO Meeting at 
8:15; Limo Ride for 
Cookie Dough 

Nov. 15 - Zaxby’s Spirit 
Night (5pm-9pm) 

Nov. 16 - Special Snack 
During PE 

Nov. 19-23 - 
Thanksgiving Holiday - 
No School 

Nov. 27 - Vision 
Screening (Kindergarten, 
2nd, and 4th Grade)


